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Burnside Elementary School Council

April 21, 2021

Dear Burnside Elementary School Parents:

In Kentucky, each school has a council composed of the principal, elected teachers, and elected parents who make many of the most important decisions about how their school will work. The council is a wonderful chance to learn about our school, work closely with teachers, and help make our school even more successful than it is now.  Parents elect the parent members of the council.  They receive training and will serve from July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022. 

Nominations are due to the front office no later than 3:30 PM on April 30, 2021.  If you know someone who would be a good candidate, please do encourage that person to run. If you are interested in serving on the SBDM Council the nomination form is available in the office and can be sent home with your child upon request and is also available on the school website at www.bes.pulaski.net
 
The election will be held May 3-7, 2021 by Google Forms and links emailed to all parents. If you will have a child enrolled at Burnside Elementary School next year, you are eligible to vote in this election.  (This includes parents, stepparents and foster parents.  Legal guardians are also eligible to vote if the child lives in their home.)  I urge every parent to participate in this important decision about the future of our children’s school.

Results will be announced on May 10, 2021, 3:45 PM in the school office by email to all parents.

Thank you for your interest in our school, and please let Mrs. Mounce know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Burnside P.T.A. 
561-4250

